


 

 

 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, Visitors and Parishioners, 

Today we celebrate the annual Blue Mass, a time of prayerful support for the men and women who daily take up the task 
of keeping the peace so that we might all rest comfortably knowing we are safe.  Here at the Historic Church of St. Patrick, 
we pause to reflect on the sacrifices made by those whom we honor today. We equally take pause to pray for the repose 
of the souls of those who did, in fact, risk all and to pray for their families and loved ones. 

Perhaps many of us here today are unaware that the city has erected a memorial plaza located near the Safety Building 
which commemorates all those who, over the years, have stood bravely “on the line” so that we don’t have to.  The plaza 
includes the large plaque illustrated above as well as memorial stones for each officer killed in action.  There’s a wonder-
fully poignant statuary memorial there easily accessed from the Orange Street side of the plaza.   

As we gather today to pray for and with our peacekeepers from several different jurisdictions, we might want to take a trip 
over to the memorial plaza and quietly reflect on the good men and women who serve us so diligently.  We might also 
wish to go over to the Peace Officers’ Shrine area and take a look at the binder there which lists the names of the far too 
many men and women who have died in the line of duty just this year.  It’s a commentary on the risk and the sacrifice 
which draws us together today in prayer. 

Thanks to all who have joined us today and to all of the Peace Officers who could not join us: you are all in our prayers, 
not just today but every time we gather in this sacred space to offer praise and adoration to the God who loves all and 
watches over all.  May God protect you and return you safely to your family, friend and co-workers.           

           Msgr. Chris 

The Sacrament of Baptism is regularly celebrated on Sunday during or after the Eucharistic Liturgy. Registered 
parishioners are asked to arrange for the Baptismal Preparation Class and the Liturgical Celebration by calling the Parish Office. 

RCIA is the process of growing in your faith and love of God. Weekly gather-
ings take place from September until Easter.  If you are interested in learning about Catholicism and joining us please call Deacon Tom 
at the rectory.   

The Sacrament of Penance is celebrated at 3:30 p.m. on Saturday at IC, 9:30 a.m. at HSP and 10:30 a.m. IC every Sunday 
or by appointment. 

Anyone planning to be married must contact the parish at least six months in advance. The exact date and time of 
your wedding should not be determined until after consultation with a priest or deacon. If either party has previously been civilly or 
religiously married, the Presider is not permitted to set a date for the wedding without resolving the previous marriage.  

When a parishioner is admitted to the hospital, nursing home, or confined to home because of  
age or infirmity, please call the Parish Office. Parishioners are ready to visit and to bring Holy Communion. When one is seriously ill, 
the healing Presence of the Lord should be requested in the Sacrament of the Sick. 

 

In the event that you are in need of a priest or deacon and there is no one in the office:  Please try the emergency number at 419-
243-6031 or  call Deacon Tom on his cell phone at 419-984-0082 and leave a message with your phone number and he will return your 
call as soon as possible. 
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HISTORIC CHURCH OF ST. PATRICK 
TOLEDO, OHIO MAY 16, 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CALENDAR 
May 15, 2021—May 23, 2021   

We continue to update/add to our parish e-mail list to help keep parishioners updated on parish events.  Several 
of the e-mails we have are no longer valid.   If you are not receiving parish e-mails and would like to, fill in the in-
formation below and put it in the offering basket or you can e-mail it to sherri@stpatshistoric.org. 

Name __________________________________E-mail     ___________________________________  

Historic St. Patrick 
 

     Finance Council               Pastoral Council 
     Doug Bohl          Elaine Hoffman 
     Jim Shrader          Pat Thompson 
     Jeff Stephens                     Martha Farrell 
     Bill Malone          John Adler  
     Linda Jennings         Amy Coronado 
     John Bachey                       Jean Boeding                                          
                  Nancy Rank 
           Kathy Thompson 
           Karen Hallett  
           Joe Pinciotti 
            

  _ _ _  _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ ___ _ _ _ _(Tear Line) _ _ _  _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

 

Welcome Visitors 
 

We would like to welcome our visitors to 
Historic St. Patrick.  If you are interested in 
becoming a parishioner, please call the 
parish office at  419-243-6452 or fill out the 
registration forms in the back of church or 
on the web-site and return to the parish 
office. 

 
Sat  9:00—12:00 pm St. Patrick’s/Photography Tour/ 
    Mark Kay Belcher 
 4:00 pm St. Patrick’s Wedding/ 
  Ford & Fese/Deacon Harold Welch 
 4:00 pm Immaculate Conception Mass/Msgr. Chris 
  
 
 
 
Sun  Blue Mass 
 8:00 am St. Patrick’s Mass/for the  
  Vulnerable (no music)/Msgr. Chris/ 
  Jeff Gralak  
 9:30 am St. Patrick’s Rosary & Confessions 
                       10:00 am St. Patrick’s Sunday Mass/Msgr. Chris 
  (Also Streamed on Parish Facebook Page) 
 Intention Kathryn Andrews 
  Marty Williams 
 
 
   
 10:30 am Immaculate Conception Confessions 
                      11:00 am Immaculate Conception Sunday Mass/ 
     Fr. Rudi 
 
 
 
 
Tues 9:00 am Immaculate Conception Mass 
  
 
 
 
 
Wed 5:30 pm St. Patrick’s Mass/Msgr. Chris 
                                             (Also Streamed on Parish Facebook Page) 
 Intention St. Patrick’s Parishioners 
  
 
 

 
Fri 5:00 pm St. Patrick’s Wedding Rehearsal/ 
  Gasser & Hoffman/Msgr. Chris Vasko 
   
 
 
Sat 1:00 pm St. Patrick’s Wedding/ 
  Gasser & Hoffman/Msgr. Chris Vasko 
 4:00 pm Immaculate Conception Mass/Msgr. Chris 
  
 
 
Sun  Pentecost Sunday 
 8:00 am St. Patrick’s Mass/for the  
  Vulnerable (no music)/Msgr. Chris/ 
  Jeff Gralak  
 9:30 am St. Patrick’s Rosary & Confessions                 
 10:00 am St. Patrick’s Sunday Mass/Msgr. Chris 
   (also Streamed on Parish Facebook Page) 
 Intention St. Patrick’s Parishioners 
 12:30 pm—4:30 pm Parish Potluck at the Gralak’s 
  
 
   
 10:30 am Immaculate Conception Confessions 
                      11:00 am Immaculate Conception Sunday Mass/ 
     Fr. Rudi 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY—HSP 
 
May 16 Thomas Glassmoyer Sr. 
May 16 Cheryl Mittelstaedt 
May 16 Miguel Lopez 
May 16 Amanda Harris 
May 17 Ryan Molnar 
May 17 Michael Harrigan 
May 18 Susan Ray 
May 19 Donald Hedrick 
May 19 Robert Lloyd 
May 19 Joseph Jenkins 
May 20 Kathryn Braker 
May 20 Mary Bohnett 
May 20 William Heck 
May 20 Patrick Hogan 
May 20 Tyler Westmeyer 
May 21 Evie Day 
May 21 Thomas Gross 
May 21 Darius Dabrowski 
May 21 William Grady 
May 21 Jeffery Rubley II 
May 21 Charissa Tyas 
May 22 Margret Rigg 
May 22 Doris LaJeunesse 
May 22 Jack Schatzley 
May 22 Patrick Glenn 
May 22 Randy Boisselle Jr. 
 

 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY—HSP 
 
 
 

May 17  Douglas and Lesley Krouse  18 yrs 
May 17 Allen & Melissa Swackhamer  18 yrs 
May 17  Glenn & Caroline Humberston18 yrs 
May 18  David & Beth Hunter  42 yrs 
May 18  Terry & Kathy Brassell  36 yrs 
May 18  Jeffrey & Debra Businger  25 yrs 
May 18  Brian & Sara Hollar  20 yrs 
May 18  Paul & Kelly Brady    8 yrs 
May 19  John & Jeanne Kanary  37 yrs 
May 19  Ryan & Kristina Molnar   14 yrs 
May 20  Darrell & Karen Brown  43 yrs 
May 20  Robert & Mary Bunda    10 yrs 
May 21  Phillip & Vikki Cox  28 yrs 
May 21  Todd & Christy Perry    27 yrs 

PRAYER IS ANSWERED-HSP 
 

Noreen Cromly, Terrie Moore, Pat Tansey, Rod McCarthy, Pat Cheney, Kelly Mitchell, Rose Mary 
Fleitz, Carol Erford, Sr. Janelle Brittain, John Best, Charlotte Best, Jim Jensen, Emily Miller, Helen 
Alice Jackson, Lee Ann Urbach, Brett Urbach, Deacon Dave Smith, Shelby, Nancy Miller-
Semetko, James Mack III, Msgr. Chris, Betty Sherman, Cathy Price, Madonna Pauken, Ralph 
Smith, Marty J. Brogan, Tom & Teri Wagner, Don Czerniak, Tim Dotson, Bob & Betty Hutson, 
Andrew Weiser, Shauna & Grace, Jan Jackson, Colleen McGuire, Doug Leestma, Raymond 
Rolak, Sherry Wilcox, Noah Ashner, Josephine Gartee, Susan Cairl, James Mitchell, Scott 
Cousino, Steve Woods, Jerome LaScola, Patty Cunningham, Barbara King, Sue Smith, Sara & 
Family, Josephine Gartee, Chris Hensien, John, Andrew Vallejo, Nicholas Clover, Melissa Mey-
ers, Patricia Grondin, Anne Fahle, Jerome Williams, Wyatt Shepherd, Angela Myers, Liz Weizer, 
Sam & Rose Fleitz, James Kovach, Michael Moran, Sam Marsico, Jessica Straube, Maurice 
“Moose” Boeding, Linda Panyuscsik, Judy Henry, Christopher Powell, Mark Mackowiak, Zachary 
Davidson/D. Dave’s Grandson, Charles Swoboda, Estella Nino, Ellie Ziegler, Renee Robinson, 
Betty Frey, Laurie St. John, Steve Kwiatkowski, Kathy Eschenburg, Thelma Lanz, Marian Lowe, 
Steven Czerniak, Kristin Salazar, Rita Winand, Mary Lou Batanian, Gary Lilje, Ken & Emily, Lind-
say, Carol Isabell, Megan Batanian, Matt Rohrs, James Smith, Susan Ludlum, Evie Day, Julie, 
Nathan Koontz, Lori (Borgerson) Zaro, Frank Ankney, Joann Degnan, Sarah Rodgers, Bob Zoski, 
Linda, Peggy, Beth, Carol Sheets, Lupe Garcia, Kitty Burns, Liam Stacey, Cheryl 
Harwick, Angela Lemble,  Madison Sims, David Hufford, Richard Helsenbeck, Jace 
Stockwell, Joan Wiley, Chuck Hall, Christine Ludlum, Molly Bergin, Laurie Yeager 
Please inform the pastoral staff of those in our parish family needing our prayers.  Our Hospital Ministry Team 
is available to visit and distribute communion. 

 

Please pray for the men and women in military service. 
Due to a potential threat to families of those in military service resulting from the members’ names 
being publicized through the Internet, we no longer publish the names of men and women in mili-
tary service.  We encourage you to continue to pray for them and to remember all our troops in a 
special way on Fridays by praying a Rosary for those serving in the military. 

WELCOME TO  
 

HISTORIC CHURCH OF ST. PATRICK 

 

OUTREACH FAMILIES—HSP 
 

                                                          This Week        This Month     July 1, 2020— 
                                                                               June 30, 2021 
 
Food Pantry—We continue to serve those in need in the community! 
 
Soup Kitchen—Number of Plates Served—Continuing to serve sandwiches 
              to the community! 
 
Outreach Income:                              Last Week               Year to Date 
                                                               $                             $ 12,004.50 

 

Thank You! 

STEWARDSHIP REPORT—HSP 
May 9, 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

               
            Last Week                   Year to Date 

    Goal                              $     5,769.23             $   253,846.12 
    Actual                               $                    $   237,545.20 

Elect. Fund Transfer             $                    $     12,910.00  
Over/(Under)                          ($                   )       ($       3,390.92)                
 
Preservation    $                $       3,338.00 
Candles        $         
Altar Flowers    $            
Mother’s Day Flowers   $                    $          270.00 
Easter     $                $       6,252.06 
              

 

There will not be a Financial Report this week. 
Sorry for the inconvenience. 
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ALTAR FLOWERS

May 16 Available

May 23 Available

May 30 Available

June 6 Available

SANCTUARY LAMP

May 16 Deanna Kopp

May 23 Available

May 30 Available

June 6 Available

HISTORIC CHURCH OF ST. PATRICK
THE ASCENSION OF THE LORD

The HSP Soup Kitchen 

Our Soup Kitchen is located at the LMHA Building at 
the foot of the hill in front of church.  We provide meals 
and clothing to our community in need every Sunday from 11:00 

am—1:00 pm.  If you are interested in helping serve meals or 
hand out clothing please call the parish office.  

St. Patrick’s Food Pantry
We could use:

TOOTHPASTE SHAMPOO TOILET PAPER
BAR SOAP CEREAL AND CANNED FRUIT

Canned Meals, Tuna, Noodles, Mac and Cheese, 
Cream Soups, Ramen Noodles, Peanut Butter.  
Food may be dropped off at anytime.    Thank you!

LITURGICAL MUSIC FOR TODAY’S MASS

We will be distributing music 
sheets each week

Liturgical Ministry Update
With the changes required by the Diocese of Toledo, the role of Liturgical Ministers will be different at our Masses for a while. Eucharistic Ministers will 
not be utilized as Communion will only be the Body of Christ and distributed by the priest and deacon. We will not have a choir, there will be no aco-
lytes and no hospitality after Mass.
There are still ways to answer God’s call to ministry, though. Please consider trying a new role at Mass. Once we have the names of the people willing 
to participate, a new schedule will be created and mailed.
Look forward to seeing you!
Msgr. Chris
Liturgical Ministers during COVID-19
Lector – We still need proclaimers of the Word at both the 8 a.m. Mass and 10 a.m. Mass on Sunday mornings. We will happily train anyone interested 
in serving as lectors who have not read at Mass before.
What to know:
Lectors must be age 65 or younger to be on the altar, or willing to sign a waiver 
Lectors may read both readings and the stanzas of the psalm
If there are two lectors for Mass, there will be six feet of separation between the seats for proper social distancing
Lectors will receive Holy Communion on the altar
Ushers – We need ushers to help dismiss parishioners at the end of Mass to receive Holy Communion before exiting the church. We will prov ide train-
ing for anyone new to the role of usher at HSP.
What to know:
All ushers must wear masks
How to sign up – Call Sherri in the Parish Office at 419.243.6452, or talk to Pat Thompson, Mary Kay McPartlin or Martha Farrell after Mass
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The Historic Church of St. Patrick’s 
 

Happenings at the Parish! 

Sunday Mass 
@ St. Pat’s 
 

We have added  
a Mass at  

Historic St. Patrick’s for the  
vulnerable.   

 

Sundays   –   8:00 a.m.  
(no music)   

 

All are welcome  to join us! 
 

We will continue to  
Live-stream Mass on our  

Facebook page.  
  

Every Sunday at 10:00 a.m.  
and Wednesday at 5:30 pm  

Mark Your Calendars! 
Pentecost Is Coming 

(MAY 23) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pentecost is the birthday of  
The Church 

 
Wear red, yellow, or orange 
 
Bring an unwrapped birthday 
“present” to donate to Heartbeat of 
Toledo. 
 

Here is a list of suggested  
gift items: 

 

Diapers - Sizes - Newborn & Sevens 
(Please NO FIVES) 
Wipes - Fragrance free and/or sensitive 
preferred 
Breastfeeding ice packs, modesty covers, 
and storage bags 
Girl Pacifiers 
Towels & Wash Cloths 
Baby Toothbrushes 
Bottle Warmers 
Bottle Drying Racks 
Stage 1 Baby Food (Single Fruits and 
Veggies) 
Toddler snacks like puffs, yogurt melts, 
crackers and crunchies 
Dishes - Toddler plates, bowls, snack 
cups and forks (only) 
Socks - All sizes and both genders 
Girl Headbands and Hair clips 
Baby Puzzles 
Batteries 

We Congratulate   
 

Amanda Gasser and  
Joseph Hoffman 

 
who will be married  

May 22, 2021 
 

at the  
Historic Church of  

Saint Patrick 
 
 
 

Central Catholic  
 Athletic Summer Camps 

 

Central Catholic offers athletic summer 
camps for seven different sports serv-
ing students from Pre-K through in-
coming 9th graders.  Prices range from 
$20 to $50.  Camps take place at Cen-
tral Catholic High School from June 8 
through July 15.  To learn more and 
register for the camps, please visit this 
link: https://www.centralcatholic.org/
athleticssummercamps/summer-
camps.  Contact Greg Dempsey at 
gdempsey@centralcatholic.org or call 
419-255-2280 for more information.  

 

Parish Offices  
 

will be closed  
Monday,  
May 31  

in observance of  
Memorial Day! 

 
Pints with  
the Pastor!  

 
Thanks to all those who have 
made Pints with the Pastor a 
great social event for our parish.  
 

We will be meeting again on 
Wednesday, June 2,  

after the 5:30 pm Mass.    
 
Join us at the Hannon’s Block 
Restaurant, 619 Monroe Street, 
around 6:15 pm for food, fun, fel-
lowship, and pints. 

Are you a Catholic homeschooling family  
in the Toledo diocese? 

 

 Then please join us at 7 p.m. on Tuesday, June 1, at Queen of the Most Holy 
Rosary Cathedral in Toledo for our Annual Diocesan Homeschooling Mass 
and Graduation with Bishop Daniel E. Thomas.  The Most Reverend Daniel 
E.Thomas, Bishop of Toledo, will be celebrating our Mass.   If you have a stu-
dent who will be graduating 8th grade, or a graduating high school senior, and 
would like your graduate to participate in the ceremony after the Mass, please 
email Lisa-Ann Brickner at oyc81@yahoo.com by May 25th.  We will also wel-
come any 2020 graduates who would like to participate.  Please also respond by 
May 25th for 2020 graduates.   We can't wait to see you there!! 
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The Historic Church of St. Patrick’s 
 

Parish/Community Activities! 

The CWV's are looking for 60 volun-
teers to help distribute flags at    
CALVARY Cemetery the week     
before Memorial Day.  If you are  
interested in helping or KNOW OF A 

VET WHO IS NOT HONORED with a flag each year, 
please call 419-843-7003. 

To the Parishioners of  
St. Patrick’s 

 

Just a reminder if you are continuing to join us for Mass on 
Face-book live streaming on Sundays and Wednesdays 
you can drop off your offering envelope at the Parish 
Office or mail it to St. Patrick’s, 130 Avondale, Toledo, 
OH  43604.   
You can also access on-line donations on the front 
page of our web-site by clicking  the  “DONATE” button 
and you will be directed to the safe, secure, online  
PayPal portal where you can make your contribution via 
credit card or PayPal account. 
You DO NOT NEED a PayPal account to make your contri-
bution. Thank you! 

May is Mental Health 
Awareness Month 

One in four people will be affected by a mental health 
problem at some point in their lives, yet the stigma sur-
rounding mental illness silences many and prevents faith 
communities from responding compassionately and effec-
tively. Formed.org offers a great film series, The Sanctuary 
Course for Catholics, featuring stories of Catholics living 
with mental health challenges, along with the insights of 
archbishops, theologians, and psychologists. Check it out 
here or through your Formed subscription. Having trouble 
getting on Formed? Check out the Historic Church of St. 
Patrick website for instructions. 

 

Mass to be celebrated on  
Memorial Day at 

Catholic Cemeteries, Toledo 
 

The faithful of the Diocese of Toledo are invited to join   
Father Mike Brown who will serve as principal celebrant 
and homilist, for Mass on Memorial Day at the historic 
mausoleum at Calvary Cemetery (2224 Dorr Street,      
Toledo). Mass begins at 9 a.m. Monday, May 31. 
 

At Resurrection Cemetery (5725 Hill Avenue,                
Toledo), Father Martin Nassr will celebrate Mass at 9 
a.m. in the Lumen Christi Chapel. 
 

The Mass on Memorial Day for Mt. Carmel Cemetery will 
be celebrated at Saint Adalbert and Hedwig Church (3233 
Lagrange Street) will be celebrated by Reverend 
Thomas Extejt at 10 a.m. 

Spring Picnic 
At the Gralak’s Farm 

309 E. Dean Rd. Temperance, MI 48182 
Sunday, May 23rd at 12:30 - 4:30 pm 

 

Hot dogs, buns and condiments will be provided 
You’ll just need to bring a dish to share, a chair and 

whatever you want to drink! 
 

Please look at the list below to see what  
type of dish to bring: 

 

If your last name starts with the letter:  
 

A-F : please bring a salad 
G-M : please bring a dessert 

N-T : please bring a side dish or casserole type dish 
U-Z : Chips or snacks 

 
PLEASE call or email Jeanne to reserve your spot! 

419-410-7065 or jmkanary@hotmail.com 

We want to especially  
Welcome the Representatives 
of Local Law Enforcement 

Agencies with us this morning 
 

We know full well that our society is not what it once 
was.  It is our Law Enforcement men and women who 
are called on to put their lives in “harms way” to pro-
tect us.  
 
We pray through the intercession of St. Michael the 
Archangel, that all of you will be protected from harm 
and that you will return each day to your families, un-
harmed and safe.  May God and all the angels and 
saints keep you safe and bless you for 
your devotion to duty.      
 

  God Bless 
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 Please patronize the sponsors of our bulletin.  
Their support makes this bulletin possible.

Ohio

CatholicMatch.com/goOH

View Our Parish Supporters at www.DiscoverMass.com
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